From the Office of the Chairman George Kurkjian OBE 3 Buckingham Place London SW1E 6HR Telephone 071 828 9393 Fax 071 828 9921 Telex 917983 SAKUR G

Ms Sona Hamarian Deputy Dean The American University of Armenia Baghramian Street Y E R E V A N



KIROVAKAN - KARAKILISE

Registered Charity No 800627

Donations to National Westminster Bank Account No 03300390 Sort Code 50-30-10 or by Credit Card to 071 937 3965 Fax 071 937 1340

26 April 1992

Dea Mr Hamarian

I write briefly to thank you for making it possible for the senior British civil servants present in this country for the Opening of the above Hospital, to have a discussion meeting with interested decision-takers in the forum of your University. It was extremely helpful to have the translation and convention facilities you kindly placed at our disposal through the Moderator of the day's deliberations Dr Gerard Libaridian.

I am sure that you and Mihran will be delighted to know that some useful seeds have been planted following the discussions at the University.

When he is next in Yerevan, please do pass on my thanks and good wishes to Dr Agbabian.

With all my good wishes to you for your continuing success in the work of the University from Danc o he

George Kurk jian



cc Dr G J Libaridian